
 

                                

4th October 2017 

YEAR 6 FUNDRAISING  

COURAGE DAY! 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Making a clear link to our school value for this half term, Year 6 are excited to announce their first residential 
fundraising activity of the year – COURAGE DAY! 

 

For this, the children have decided that they would like everyone in our school to come to school                          

dressed up as someone who, or something which, they think is courageous. 

 

This could be… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

an astronaut    a member of the emergency services (e.g. nurse, doctor, vet, 
paramedic, firefighter, police) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

a lion     a lifeguard     a gymnast 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to come and ask any member of Year 6. We look forward to seeing a 
school full of courage! 

 

Kind regards, 

Year 6  

( + Miss Rhodes, Miss Owen & Mrs Fairbairn) 

 The Grove Primary School   
Campkin Road, Cambridge.  CB4 2NB 

Tel: 01223 577017     Fax:  01223 577018 

Email  office@grove.cambs.sch.uk    Web  www.thegroveschool.net 

Headteacher  Ms Karen Martin 

 

Courage Day will be on 
 

FRIDAY 20th OCTOBER 
 

£1 donation each 
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